
GBCA Mtg. Sept. 26th 
 
attendees: Margaret Sambol, Jeff, Karl, (tennis lady)?, Alex, elder person, Jill 
 

 Samy does not currently have enough students to run taekwondo this autumn, but will let us know if that changes 

 Bookings doing well ~ bridal booking all day in August; swim pro; Guides reconfirmed; a coach's meeting will be booked here 

 roof was re-done including an overlay over front, but the insulation wasn't addressed – there is now an ice shield, however 

 Duffer-Do is back at the lodge, but they have low enrolment 

 tennis – championship on Sept 15-16 with more than 25 participants; had a BBQ; will keep one net up until the snow fliies; next 

year (autumn) they plan to redo their terrace; membership was down this year; 108 adults & 66 children were members 

Karl – rink confirmed with City for this coming season; 1st-aid courses need updating in November; still trying to confirm snowploughing  

Margaret – 2 ladies (Amy & Allie) interested in running the Christmas party; budget should be between $200-$300 

Financial – we made net $280ish from BBQ last year @ Nepean Old Tyme Fair; we also got our whole $500 donation back 

 Manordale still has one of our tables 

 Roger-Nielsen House fundraiser Margaret is running will be borrowing the tents we have in the basement 

 Margaret wants to do Cleaning the Capital – Oct. 21st 

 Skating Weekend will be Sat. Feb. 3rd 

 Fun Day will be Sat. May 12th 
 
Next meeting Oct. 24th @ 7pm 
 


